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Your submission on the Proposal for
the Canterbury Regional Pest
Management Plan

Cats should be included in the pest plan. At a minimum
feral cats should be included because of the damage they
inflict on bird life.

Personally I believe there should be controls in place for
domestic cats regarding the maximum number of cats per
household and the uncontrolled wandering of these cats.
In many places in the world domestic cats are household
cats not neighbourhood cats and they live contented lives.
Why not also add some controls on Canterbury's domestic
cats and give with wildlife in urban areas a chance.

Please add feral cats to the Ecan pest plan.

Judy Beatson
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